
Dear Resident, 

WINTER WEATHER ADVISORY IN EFFECT UNTIL 9 PM THIS EVENING. We are 
expecting 2 to 3 inches of snow. Road conditions will be slippery during the late  afternoon and 
evening. The  steadiest and heaviest snow is expected to fall between 3 and 6  PM with snowfall 
rates of 1 inch per hour possible. 

The DPW pretreated our roads but you can still expect hazardous travel.   

The Marlboro Division of Police have sent out a 'reverse 911' phone message that per Township 
ordinance, vehicles and all other items (basketball hoops, garbage cans, etc.) Must be removed 
from the roadways. This allows the plows to clear more effectively, and reduces the likelihood of 
damage to vehicles.  

If you use social media, please follow the Township Facebook  
page @marlborotownship, Twitter @MarlboroTwp, as well as my Facebook page.We will 
continue to update the public through email, reverse 9-1-1 and social media, as necessary.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance. 

Mayor Jon Hornik 


